
 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name:  Dover                    Term : Spring 2 2025                   Topic: Reduce, reuse, recycle 

What’s been going on? Some photos of our learning 

This term Dover Class have been continuing the 

topic of reduce, reuse, recycle. This has included a 

trips to the furniture project and an upcycling shop. 

We learned about what happens to our furniture 

and other donated items after we have donated 

them. We have also been looking at festivals, and 

have been learning about pancake day and 

Easter. We have been finding out the history of 

them, and why we celebrate them. 

 

In English, we have been looking at texts about our 

topic of reduce, reuse, recycle. Students have 

been looking at the texts, and practicing their 

comprehension skills. We have also been writing 

letters to thank the staff at the furniture project for 

a wonderful trip.  

 

In maths, some students have been practicing 

adding two digit numbers using a number line, and 

the others have been practicing adding and 

subtracting two and three digit numbers using 

column methods. 

 

During our cooking sessions, the students have 

enjoyed widening their skills of following a recipe, 

cutting with sharp knives, making pastry, using the 

hob, and weighing and measuring. The students 

showed that they can work together in groups and 

independently to produce high quality and 

delicious recipes, whilst also remembering the 

importance of food hygiene and kitchen safety. 

The class just love cooking and are keen to sample 

their dishes and share them with home.  

Next half term, our topic will be ‘Leisure and 

Hobbies’.  

Have a wonderful Easter break. 

 

The Dover Team 

    

  

 

  

 

 

   

    

  
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember :  

Last day of term:  Friday 4th April 

First day back: Tuesday 22nd April 

 

  


